
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 10/6/2013 11:49:16 AM 
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: FW: Gas OSCs: Verified Statement Filed Today 

Liza 

I am still searching for an electronic version of the Anamet study (I'm not in my office, but will 
go there soon), but this statement from Kirk Johnson which was provided as part of the OSC. 
It includes quite a bit of information about Line 147. 

Laura 
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